
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

June 30
th

 & July 1
st
, 2018 

 
*********************************** 

Our St. Joseph Founders Day Celebration honoring Bishop Harold Perry is scheduled 

for Saturday and Sunday, July 14
th

 & 15
th

 beginning with a “Prayer Breakfast” on 

Saturday, the 14
th

 from 8:30am - 11:30am.  Presale tickets for the breakfast will be 

available beginning June 9
th

 and 10
th

 after all masses and the church office.  The 

celebration will conclude on Sunday, the 15
th

, beginning with a 10am Mass of celebration 

followed by a reception in the Bishop Perry Learning Center.   

 

We will continue to accept payments for the Souvenir Commemorative Book until the 

day before it goes to print.  So you still have time to reserve your copy for $25. 

 

A donation box has been placed on the table in back of church for Bishop Perry’s Special 

charities and on the weekend of July 7
th

 & 8
th

 there will be a special 2
nd

 collection also to 

be donated to his special charities.  Please be generous.  

*********************************** 

 

Attention Altar Servers Parents & Guardians:  Mr. Dan Foster will be serving as 

Ministry Leader for St. Joseph Catholic Church Altar Servers.  A meeting for all current 

Altar Servers and those who wish to become part of the Altar Server ministry is 

scheduled for Saturday, July 21
st
 at 10am inside the church.  It is mandatory that a 

parent and or guardian attend this meeting with your child.  Any child who has made 

their 1
st
 Communion is eligible to become and Altar Server.   

 

*********************************** 

 
A PARISH FINANCE MEETING is scheduled for Tuesday, July 10

th
 at 6pm in the 

Bishop Perry Learning Center.  All members are expected to attend. 

 
*********************************** 

Parish School of Religion (our CCD program), is in need of support volunteers and 

volunteers to share the Faith Catechist for our 2018-2019 school year religion sessions.   

You can help the youth of our parish to learn and grow in faith by becoming a 

Catechist or Support Volunteer!  Contact Charlotte Milson for more information. 

 

*********************************** 

The Church office will be closed on Wednesday, July 4th in observance of 
Independence Day.  Please submit all bulletin items and mass intentions for the 
weekend of July 7th and 8th by noon on Monday, July 2nd. 
 

This concludes our announcements 

 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 


